From: PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk [mailto:PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 13 April 2014 21:09
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 14/00412/F

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 9:08 PM on 13 Apr 2014 from Mr David Stewart.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Land Adjoining And West Of Stonecroft House Clifton Road Deddington 

	Proposal:
	Erection of 26 dwellings comprising 17 private market sale dwellings and 9 affordable dwellings and the provision of a car parking area for 40 vehicles for users of the recreational facilities at Deddington Castle. 

	Case Officer:
	Tracey Morrissey 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr David Stewart

	Email:
	

	Address:
	Rushall House Earls Lane, Deddington, Oxfordshire OX15 0TH


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Neighbour

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	I wish to object to the planning development on the following grounds: 1. Over development of the village, planning permission has already been given for 85 houses in Deddington, an increase of 10% in the village size 2. More pressure on village road system, and road safety, there is no footpath down Earls Lane which is the route to the school and health centre 3. This is not in alignment with the Cherwell Local Plan which is looking for incremental minor development. The quota for Deddington has already been fulfilled up to 2031 by the 85 houses already granted planning permission 4. The site is adjacent to a Scheduled Ancient Monument, Deddington Castle. 5. Building on green space in or adjacent to a Conservation Area is quite frankly wrong and creates a dangerous precedent 6. Impact on resources, the school and the health centre 7. The area around has been prone to flooding from run off from fields adjoining Earls Lane and the village needs to retain green spaces to allow for drainage 8. There are badger sets in close proximity 9. We are directly opposite the site and oppose increased light pollution 


